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This week, Mr Mather (Ayda and Margo’s very talented 

dad), has been into school taking some promotional 

images in and around the school.  These images will be 

used to up-date our website and promotional material.  

If children have come home very excited about being 

involved in having their picture taken, this was not for 

class or individual photos – this time! 

 

Earlier in the week I sent out a plea to parents/carers 

seeking help to ‘solder/weld’ our outside Ball Catcher. 

We are still looking for anyone who can help to repair 

this playground favourite.  Unfortunately, the Ball 

Catcher is a fixed piece of equipment, so any repairs will 

have to be carried out in the playground.  

 

Mr Hewitt, Tyler and Lucy’s Grandad has once again 

come to the rescue this week, and offered to repair the 

broken gate to our Wildlife Garden – thank you Mr 

Hewitt – you are brilliant. 

 

Mr Hawkins, one of our Governors has been busy 

organising a working party to start tidying up our ‘Secret 

Garden’ which is hidden away behind Goodenbergh Play 

Area.  This enchanted, magical garden space,  will soon 

be ready for children to start enjoying and learning in.  

Thank you to everyone who has so far offered to help 

with this plot of land.  Please remember it is never too 

late to volunteer!  If you think you can help Mr Hawkins 

in anyway, please get in touch with school.  

 

On Thursday, a group of our year 3/4 boys took part in a 

Cricket festival at Settle Cricket Club alongside children 

from other cluster schools.  It was lovely to see our 

children engaging in games of cricket and showing 

excellent sportsmanship.  On the 22nd May it will be the 

turn of our Year 5/6 boys and girls to visit Settle Cricket 

Club.  

 

Also on Thursday, children in Hedgehog and Rabbit Class 

took part in a ‘field trip’ making their way into Bentham 

to carry out a traffic survey.  Thank you to parent 

helpers, Ruth’s mum, Noah’s dad and Laura’s mum for 

accompanying children and staff on this visit.  

 

Next week, our Year 6 children will be sitting their Year 6 

SATS (standardised assessment tests), as will the 

majority of year 6 pupils nationally.  Once again, can I 

please reiterate to parents/carers the importance of 

children attending school EVERY day next week.   

 

Mrs Shaw has sent home more information about SATS 

week, including an invitation for children to come to 

school early, with Owl Classes door being open from 

8.30am.   There will also be a FREE breakfast on offer for 

all Year 6 children.  This early start will help children to 

focus, have time to be together and settle any nerves 

before sitting down to test papers.   

 

As a school we are extremely proud of how hard our 

oldest children have been working revisiting and revising 

SATS papers.  Throughout this week, staff have 

continued to reassure and support children through the 

whole test process which can sometimes cause the 

feeling of immense pressure.  As parents/carers you can 

support your child in readiness for Monday be ensuring 

they are well rested, hydrated and raring to go!  Please 

remember, as a school all we ask for is that children try 

their best.  Good Luck everyone. 

 

Finally, next week there will be no Celebration Assembly, 

but there will be the FOBS Sponsored Bounce!  Please 

help our wonderful fundraising FOBS raise funds by 

sponsoring children on Friday 17th May to bounce, 

bounce, bounce!  Sponsorship forms have been sent 

home with children, if you would like another copy 

please let school know.  All funds raised will go towards 

purchasing new computing equipment which EVERY 

child in EVERY class will benefit from.   

 

Baby and Toddler Group will still be taking place, but will 

be in the Community Room instead of the School Hall. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Mrs Pearson 

Executive Co-Headteacher 

 

Monday 13th May 2024 

Baked Tortilla Chips topped with Melted Veg and 
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Mozzarella 

Pasta Bake 

Jacket Potato 

 

Year 6 SATS (Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation) 

 

Tuesday 14th May 2024 

All Day Breakfast 

Veggie All Day Breakfast (v) 

Jacket Potato  

 

Year 6 SATS (Reading) 

3.30pm KANGA After School Club (years 1-4) 

 

Wednesday 15th May 2024 

Roast Chicken and Stuffing 

Cheesy Potato Bake (v) 

Jacket Potato 

 

Year 6 SATS (Maths papers 1 and 2) 

 

Thursday 16th May 2024 2024 

Pasta Bolognaise 

Loaded Potato Skins (v) 

Jacket Potato 

 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Fun Day Friday : all children invited to join in with a 

school lunch 

Fish Fingers 

Cheese Pastry (v) 

Jacket Potato 

 

9.30am Baby and Toddler Group in the Community 

Room. 

 

12.45pm Swimming Lessons : Badger Class  

NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY 

SPONSORED BOUNCE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Yorkshire Police are currently recruiting ‘Police 

Cadets’. For more information please visit Volunteer Police 

Cadet (engageats.co.uk). 
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LOOK OUT in e-mail accounts for this week’s ‘Wake-

up-Wednesday’ safeguarding leaflet.    This week, 

information is based around the online game 

‘Helldivers-2’. 

Safeguarding Information – Keeping Children Safe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


